Streets and Sidewalks Committee 01.03.23

Committee members in attendance: Lindsay Jones, Amy Richter, David Voss and Stefanie Hawk

Other council members in attendance: Councilpersons Zech, Hardig and B. Smyth Other attendees: President Smyth, Clerk of Council, Jenny Eilermann and member of the community, Matthew Ciambarella.

The meeting began promptly at 7:52pm. Tonight's topic of discussion is the possibility of additional signage at certain intersections in an effort to encourage vehicles to make complete stops. All committee members and attendees expressed support for this idea. Much of the discussion was related to identifying which intersections could benefit from the additional signage.

Council identified and came to agreement on the following intersections and stops:

- -Westwood Northern Blvd and Washington Ave
- -Robb Ave and St. Martin's Place
- -Woodbine Ave and Glenmore Ave
- -Applegate Ave and Mayfair Ave
- -Applegate Ave and Robb Ave
- -Harding Ave and Carson Ave

Committee chairperson is to work with Safety Service Director to gather information related to cost and placement of the new signage.

Meeting concluded at 8:34pm.

Lindsay Jones

Stefanie Hawk

Amy Richter

David Voss

Jand W. Voes